From: Dr. Jens Timmermann [ ]

Sent: 18 February 2012 23:58
To: Rail 2014
Subject: C000402

Two notes: | use the direct East Coast (Aberdeen-London) service regularly, as well as the sleeper. I'd be
very concerned if either were to be put at risk. With best wishes, Jens Timmermann

Reader in Moral Philosophy
Head of the Departments of Philosophy
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